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΄- 

tart ss 1 

Cente πιι΄ν...,...........-.......-.... τ... -........»...--...».-» ὕ 

\ 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

| 
2 

“ 3: ASSASSINATION OF PRESIDENT JOHN F. KENNEDY 

Φ el 
. ἢ = 
“ | 
Ξ § : WEDNESDAY, MARCH 22, 1978 

oe ὦ | --- 

= House of Representatives, 

5 3.1 John F. Kennedy Subcommittee 

a : of the Select Committee on 

oe 7 | AssasSinations, 

2 | τς 
Ve Washington, Ὁ. C.° . 
9 | 

= ἃ | The subcommittee met at 10:20 a.m., pursuant to notice, 

Ξ 12 in room 2344 of the Rayburn Office Building, the Honorable 

Richard Preyer (Chairman.of the subcommittee), presiding. 

Present: Representatives Preyer (presiding), Dodd and BUTLDTNG , 

cs 

= 1g Sawyer. 
a) i} 

πὶ ] 
= i) Also Present: Michael Goldsmith, Counsel, and Gary 

~ ! 
me 7 | Cornwell, Counsel. 

i if 

= ἢ | 
τ: 8 | Also Present: Elizabeth Berning, Chief Clerk, and 

a | 
= 19 || Charles Berk, Betsy Wolf and James Wolf. 7 
~ . ; 

= ΜῈ ᾿ς 

a = : Mr. Preyer. Thank you for being here today, and I will 

κα. ἘΠῚ call the subcommittee to order at this time. 

SE | ) 
Ln 2 2 δα a . ® . ‘ 

@ as ++ - I will ask if you will stand and be sworn, 

XXXXX Ὁ Do you solemnly swear that the evidence you are about 

to give before this subcommittee will be the trutn, the 

Εἰ 

- rt 

rt 

4/2 ἢ 
ot ᾿ 

ἘΝ 
$ 

i 

it 
q 

| 

| 
25 | whole truth and nothing but the truth, so help you God? 

} 

| 
! 
! 

.«-» »--. re NE LN NIRS ft attr ...........-..-...... . . , ......-........ el EE ES ET LE EL A — A A A A A ELI, 

ce re re ee Re LD cpt NS Bs ne Re Oe EY SE E.G oat Ae τ’ Oe FA 
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p.¢ 

CA SHTHGTON , 

BUT LDING , 

REPORTERS 

S.4 

JNA 711 STREET, 

DocId: 

= 

ante eg Ry sl | ie NN, 

Mr. Wilcott. I do. 

nm Mr. Preyer. I would like before we begin to read a 
-“................,..........-.....-...... -- ----.-. 

i.) written statement concerning the subject of the investigation. 

sea We are operating under House Resolution 222, which man- 

"4... -dates the Committee to conduct a full and complete investi- 

re ne ee TE τ πε 2 en cla aq meee eee cme a στο ὁ OMe “5 chee Ὁ σαμαν.--ὧν» US “παπανν-αδ,- on Wetre wens tana Ὁ 

gation and study of the circumstances surrounding the assas- 

sination and death of President John F. Kennedy, including | 

Go determining whether the existing laws of the United States 

“sd 

-- pe EE ce re ee OS TE ner 

a PE ga = 

| | 

| sony Jurseatetion ans capability of agencies and departments 

| are adequate in their provisions and enforcement; and whether 

there was full disclosure of evidence and information among 

ao 

| 

| 
| 

| 
| 

| 
| | | | | 

concerning the protection of the President and the investiga- | 

| | 
! 
| 
| 
| 
Ϊ 

agencies and department of the United States Government and 

whether any evidence or information not in the possession of | 

an agency of department would have been of assistance in | 

investigating the assassination and why such information was | 

not provided or collected by that agency or department, and : 

; 
| 

β 

| 

| 
i 
| 

a make recommendations to the House if the Select Committee 
| 

: 
| 

| 

| 

deems it appropriate for the amendment of existing legislation 

or ΤΠ oF ΠΤ 

That is what we are attempting to accomplish, which is 

quite ᾿ big order. 

! We appreciate your being here today, Mr. Wilcott. | 

Ϊ (Whereupon, a recess was taken while the members of the 

| Committee went to the floor of the House for a vote.) 2 

32263407 Page 4 ὅδε 
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n> 

i. 

tn 

oo 

<4) 

“΄'"--« OG 

) | Ἴηη 7TH STREET, S.W. REPORTERS BUTEDING, WASHTHGTON, D.C. 20024 (202) 55}.-23}5 

«2... ee ee ate ei 

Mr. Preyer. We will come to order. 

We will resume the session, and I will recognize Counsel 

to begin his questioning. 

TESTIMONY OF JAMES B. WILCOTT, A FORMER EMPLOYEE 

OF THE CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY: 

Mr. Goldsmith. For the record, would you please state 

your name and address and occupation? 

ur. Wilcott. My ane ae James B. Wilcote. My address 

is 2761 Atlantic Street, in Concord, and my ἜΠ- ἐπ: 

electronic ἐλ νΝ δ οὐδ, 

Mr. Goldsmith. Where is Concord located? 

Mr. Wilcote. τὰ. 15 ἃ lattice bit east of Oakland, 

California. 

Mr. Goldsmith. Have you ἐδ δά a copy. of the 

Committee's rules? 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes. 

PE Goldsmith. And a copy of the relevant House 

Resolutions? 

Mr, Wilcott. Yes. : | | _ 

Mr. Goldsmith. And, Mr. wens. is ie eed that you 

are a former: employee with the cra and that you ΠΑ _— 

today testifying voluntarily without a sie ooenae 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes. 

Mr. Goldsmith. During what years did you work for the 

CIA? 

ALDERSON SEPORTING COMPANY, INC. 
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| keeping and disbursing of funds. 

4 

ΜῈ. WLICGEEs: 1 worked from the years, May,: of 1957... 

April, Of 1966. 

Mr. Goldsmith. And in what general capacity did you 

work with the CIA? 

ἰ 

| 
{ 
| 

| 
| 
| 

| Mr. Wilcott. All in the finance -- in accounting all : 

of the time. _ 

“Mr. Goldsmith. How did. you become employed wien the ‘CIA?! 

Mr. Wilcott. I was recruited from the school in Syracuse! di 

New York, where I ees ee a course in accounting and busi- 

ness administration. 

Mr. Goldsmith. Very generally now, what were your 

responsibilities as a finance employee with the agency? 

Mr. Wilcott. Well, from May of 1957 to January of 1960 - 

Mr. Goldsmith -- excuse me, just answer the question 

very generally, without referring to anything right now, and 

ee et eee ee Soe ere a er Pe tetas tapsten alrttPchiaiabihe ee ἐυταν ταν: κπστλοτ στο Orrin Milne αν... ....0......... 
please describe generally what your responsibilities were as 

a finance officer. 

Mr. Wilcott.. My responsibilities were primarily record 

Goldsmith. 

eee A a A 

Mr. Mr. Wilcott, See σου δα here with esanser. 

today? | ὌΝ : | 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes, I am. : 

Mr. Goldsmith. Would your eouneet identify himself ! 

for the recorder? 

Mr. Schaap. My name is William Schaap, S$-c-h-a- 

COMPANY, INC. 

Page 6 



5 
} 

| 

a- p (spelling), and I am an Attorney here in Washington. 

I will give my card to the Committee. 

! 
| 

3 Mr. Goldsmith. Mr. Wilcott, did I ask you to prepare 

® “ a list indicating the dates that you were employed with the | 

8 ΓΙᾺ το ieee you were ‘stationed? 

= ό | Mr. Wilcott. Yes, you did. oe | 

Ξ' 7 | Mr. Goldsmith. bia you prepare such a list? 

Σ 3. Mrs Wilcott. Yes, τ λας 

᾿ ., Mr. Goldsmith. Do you have that list with you today? | 

: | Mr. Wilcott. Yes, I do. | | 

Ξ CT : Mr. Goldsmith... δειξε ine, ἐδ that list, would you tell 
Ξ 

Ξ iZ the Committee where you were stationed during your period with 
«: | : | 

© a as | the CIA? | ΝΣ " a 

| ; 7 Mr. Wilcott. Certainly, from May of 1957 to January of 

Ξ 1s 11960, I was in the pre-fab building on the Potomac in finance. | 
Ξ | | | 
: | During the period, it was unvouchered funds, and my duties : 

᾿ 17 | were general accounting, and my rate -in status was GS-5. | 

Ξ ἢ From about January of 1960 to about June of 1960, I. β 

Ξ ‘ ae transferred to Finance Field Payroll, also, in this same | 
ἘΝ | | | : 

i | busnetng o the Potomac. This was making payments and 

sense ON keeping pay records. | : 
oe β 

From June of 1960 to June of 1964, I was stationed at | 

disbursements. This was all cash payments and record keeping 

' for the station. And during that period, I had been promoted 

re αἰ γυναι ee rete ei ett σόν. ee 

- 

| 
| 

| 

Tokyo Station, and my primary duty was finance and cash. 

| 
| 
I 

7 

| 

ALDERSON REPORTING COMPANY, INC. 
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GS-7 and also gained a career status. 

. 
Roseland. This was just prior to moving to Langley, in 

da 

i 

| From June of 1964 to about December of 1964, I was at 

finance, and my duties there were policing accounts, and 

. ' . 

a ὧν -“-......-.. ter tee 

“ραν κςςς,...,.,.........,..-........... .......ς...,....,....... . ὲ......... --.......---.--.-..-..-.-. --..-.-----ο-.-.---ς.-ς------ς----..  ----...Ἐ-..-. ------.--...-...---...... Serena APE spt feet Pete SoA “TR - - -  ττἷσ- 

ῃ 

. 

τ Ὁ included auditing of special accounts. 

Boys | | 
a Ὁ | From January of 1965 to about March of 1965, I was at 
a | ae oe a en | ἘΓ ὦ τα a. oe τ 

= : | Langley in the ‘same area, in finance, policing accounts and 

= = auditing of special accounts, and I was promoted up to GS-9. 

as 1 , | " ; ‘ 
ἂν" : From April of 1965 to April of 1966, I was at Miami 
= | 

Ξ . | Station in finance, and I was handling the staff payroll. 

Ξ τ | 
= : This waS preparing and reconciling payrolls. 
“2 | ᾿ ' 

ΟΝ 
σοι | In April of 1966, I resigned from the CIA. 

ἐς 

= | 

Φ = " Mr. Goldsmith. I take it, from your testimony, that 

a TA ; τι ; 

A | in November of 1963, you were stationed in Tokyo, the Tokyo 

5. ἢ Station, is that correct? 
ts ! 
Se Te. : ᾿ 
Ξ el Mri Wileott., “That. 15 TagAt. 

a1 7 
᾿ Mr. Goldsmith. Drawing your attention to the period | 

ΤΟ ΚΑ | 
Sc ih, . } ἜΤ : 
: immediately after the assassination of President Kennedy, | 

= 19 | . | - Wat that time, did you come across any information concerning | 
} 

Ce } a 

<. 20 | ba aad . | ! | Lee Harvey Oswald's relationship with the CIA? | 

. 24 ! 
, 

Bes | Mr. Wilcott. Yes, I did. | 
egies ee | 

7 Sa-/ γ5} | : 
Φ εἰς Mr. Goldsmith. And will you tell the Committee what that 

71} | | 
| relationship was? : 

24 ἢ | ! 
Φ ] Mr. Wilcott. Well, it was my understanding that Lee i 

i 
; 

᾿ Harvey Oswald was an employee of the agency and was an agent 

“| >. 

᾿ ALDERSON REPORTING COMPANY, INC. 
HW 54756 DocId: 32263407 Page 8 



tan be . ree - 

rea Pn rt PaO RRA pant EW Ae TEAS a SS 

ἈΝ 

πους eeprom ve ον tne συ eas = ee -.»......».»...----......-.Ψ.ϑ.ὃ.--.. 

θὰ πο σον 

,͵, 2N026 (202) 55}..--.2..5 
( wa) 

Nn. 

WASHTMGTON , 
aed e nh - 

ee ene ne eee ee eee ee ee ee te ee ee ee 
nese ταν δ. ee 

aa 

s 

ee ΠΣ ΣΙ ΣΣΣ en ere 

REPORTERS BULLDING , 

a 
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of the agency. 

Mr. Goldsmith. What do you mean by the term "agent"? 

Mr. Wilcott. That he was a regular employee, receiving 

a full-time Salary for agent work for doing CIA operational 

work. 

Mr. Goldsmith. How did this information concerning 

Oswald first come to your attention? 

Mr. Wilcott. The first time I heard about Oswald being 

c onnected in any way with CIA was the day after the Kennedy 

assassination. | 

Mr. Goldsmith. And how did that come to your attention? 

Mr. Wilcott.. Well, twas on day duty for the station. 

It was a guard-type function at the station, which I worked 

for overtime. There was a lot of excitement going on at the 

Sation after the Kennedy assassination. 

Towards the end of my tour of duty, I heard certain 

things about Oswald somehow being Or ΠΤ agency, 

and I didn't really believe this when I heard it, and ai 

thought it was absurd. Then, aS time went on, I began to 

hear more. things in that line. 

Mr.. Goldsmith. I think we had better go over that one 

i more time. 

When, exactly, was the very first time that you heard 

““ | or came across information that Oswald was an agent? 

Mr. Wilcott. I heard references to it the day after 

.- 

ALBERSON REPCRTING  ΛΤΡᾺ ΝῪ, INC. 



the assassination. 

oe ety ee eS I SG Set AS 

Mr. Goldsmith. Is that list complete and does it have 

| 

i 

@ | | 
24 Mr. Goldsmith. And who made these references to Oswald 

i | 

3 | being an agent of the CIA? 

| | 
@ 3 | ‘Mr. Wilcott. I can't remember the exact persons. There 

w | τ 

Ξ Ξ | was talk about it going on at the station, and several months | 
ΟΝ ) Ϊ 
\ i! ᾿ . 

Ὥς ὦ | following at the station. 

22, δ ee oS 2 Mr. Goldsmith. How. many people made this reference . 

5 3 | to Oswald being an agent of the CIA? 
= | ᾿ 

re ᾿ “Mr. Wilcott. At least -- there was at least six or - | 
c ! | 

~ 1G |} seven people, specifically, who Said that.they either knew ! 

Ξ or believed Oswald to be an agent of the CIA. | 
2 i . : . | 

= | Mr. Goldsmith. Was Jerry Fox one of the people that | 

Ee | | : = ἱ 

© Ξ 43 | made this allegation? | 
τ i : , : 
> ] . a 
Sts Mr. Wilcott. To the best of my recollection, yes. | 
ὡς ] 

| 
ω : | 
Ss As Mr. Goldsmith. And who is Jerry Fox? | 
Oo tt : : 

: | e | | 

ὥ is | | Mr. Wilcott. Jerry Fox was a Case Officer for his branch, 

a 7 | the Soviet: Russia Branch, in the Tokyo Station, who purchased | 

z Ϊ | 
= ἰξ | information from the Soviets. | 
Ἁ | | 
= 1F | Mr. Goldsmith. Mr. Wilcott, did I ask you to prepare | 
ae ὌΝΟΝ Ὁ" ᾿ 

i a list of CIA Case Officers working at the Tokyo Station in | idee | aaa ΩΝ 

= ee 1963? | 
AE | Ἢ 
2 πὸ ΕΝ ‘ 

Φ νει Ξ| Mr. Wilcott. Yes, you did. | 
f 

᾿ 5 i ᾿ | i 

ae Mr. Goldsmith. Did you prepare such a list? : 

ϑ ee Mr. Wilcott. Yes, I did. : 

1 
- 

ALDERSON REPORTING COMPANY, INC. 
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every CIA Case Officer who worked in Tokyo in 1963? 

| 

| | 
| | : | 

Φ | 2 | Mr. Wilcott. Oh, no. It doesn't have every one. It : 

i has every one that I can remember. | 

| | ) 
© + Mr. Goldsmith. Did you bring that list with you today? ! 

δ i | 
a 3 | Mr. Wilcott. Yes, I did. : 
ἴω i , ᾿ | 

: ] τ | 
a : | Mr. Goldsmith. Were any of these people on your list | 

a OW | possible subjects who made references to Oswald being a CIA | 

ξ 5 | agent? 

. 
Se Mr. Wilcott. Yes. | 
ἐ- Ι ᾿ , 

it \ 

= cd Mr. Goldsmith. Would you read the list to the Committee? 
Ξ | : 
C3 ; 

Ξ᾿ ὅὶ | ' Mr. Wileott. Yes. . | | : 

z | | ! τι ADs Mr. Goldsmith. Only of Case Officers. | | 

ῳῷ Me, Chairmen, | A ae | 
@ Ξ 5: Ms. Berning. Teehusrk we ought to -state the record . 

Ὧν : , 
= : : | 
ἢ | κῶνοι that Mr. Sawyer is a member of the Kennedy Subcommittee. 

x | | : | 
Σ᾿ : | 

“e is | “Mr. Preyer. We will. | | 

= is | Mr. Goldsmith. Upon your memory and the list that your | 

= : | ΜΝ : 
᾿ς 7 | brought with you today, will you tell the Committee the names | 

Ξ: | | 
Ξ a of the CIA Case Officers who you remember working in Tokyo | 

Ξ 42 dn 29163? } | 

Ξ | Mr. Wilcott. Yes. There was Glen.Nelson, Japan Branch, | 
| . | 
| . | 

=—-‘*' ' who had embassy cover. © ! 
Deer | | | “ 

; a, ὦν 1 ; ‘ 
Φ Ἧς τῷ ae Jerry Fox, SR Branch, Soviet Russia Branch -- 

2 | \ Mr. Goldsmith. Excuse me, please proceed very slowly. 

me ere me -- eee 

Mr. Wilcott. Jerry Fox, SR Branch; Reid Dennis, Chief 

Ww) ιεὶ 

of Soviet Satellite Branch; and Bill Center, China Branch, 

- 

ALRERSON REPORTING COMPANY, INC. 
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10 

| and he also had a cover. 
} 

mW, _John P. Horton, Political Section; John Ishi, Japan 

cee 

| 
| | 

3 Branch; and Chester Ito, Japan Branch; and Kan Takai, Japan 

| Branch; and Jim Delaney, China Branch; and Bob Rentner, SR 
| . 

Ϊ 

| 
; 
| 

| 
| 
{ 

| | 

| 
| 

| 

| 

| 
he was with. ἢ 

| 

| β 
' 

= ξΞ Branch -- and there is some question about that, the branch 

ὁ 
Ss 4 “Larry Watanabi, Japan Branch, Senior Case Officer; and 

δι 3 Robert Hashima, deep commercial cover agent. 
ς | : - 

᾿ς a There waS a person, Dave, who was a Deputy Chief. 
= yf | 
- Τὸ | Dave ~- I can't remember his last name, Deputy Chief of the 

= 1] China Branch, and then a person whose. last name was Nakamora, | 

3 | | | | ΝΞ | 
Ξ 42 | in the Japan Branch. | 
cs . | 
= . 5 ; ὶ ‘ P , ᾿ Φ Ξ ἢ | Mr. Goldsmith. Do you remember which of these individuals, 
= dl | , ) | 7 | 

= ἴα if any, made the specific allegation or reference that Oswald : 
δ ‘ 

= . | | | | 
= 15} waS an agent? : 7 7 | 
o t | 
i ἢ | 
= Is 1 Mr. Wilcott. It has been 15 years, and I can't remember ! 
= ᾿ 

ω 74 specifically who said what, but certainly I am sure that Jerry’: 

ἜΝ _ i 
> ‘8 || Fox, for instance, had at least made some mention of it. | 
a | ! 
Ξ: ἄγ Mr. Goldsmith. At the time that this allegation first’ | 
νὰ | | : | | : 

= | ean to your attention, did you discuss it with anyone? . : 
| ‘ 

πο. Mr. Wilcott. Oh, yes. I discussed it with my friends | 
Date } | μὰν Γ᾽: : . 

© πε 2 i and the people that I was associating with socially. | 
: | 

| 
Mr. Goldsmith. Who were your friends that you discussed | 

| this with? 
3 

Pe 

Mee WLICSEL: BOB ΟἽ, George Breen, Ed Luck, and 3 

‘ 

ALCERSOM REPORTING COMPANY, INC. 
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Mr. Goldsmith. Who was George Breen? 

Mr. Wilcott. George Breen was a person in Registry, 

he 

who was my closest friend while I was in Tokyo. 

© | | Pete Martin. 

| 2 | | 
"4 

| 
| 
| 

| 
= ; 3 | Ἂν ΝΣ : 

7 " Mr. Goldsmith. Was he a CIA employee? δ | 
a ! Mr. Wilcott. Yes, he was. 
c 7 . : ἜΣ Ἐκ" a o | i a | 

: Mr. Goldsmith. And would he corroborate your obser- 

S38 
Ξ vation that Oswald was an agent? 

Mr. Wilcott. I don't know. N. ¢ 

oO a) 

= 3 Mr.. Goldsmith. At the time that this allegation first 

SE | 
3 | came to your attention, did you learn the name of Oswald's 

I | 
a | Case Offficer at. the CIA? 

© = 13 | | 
| = | Mr. Wilcott. No. 

2 
5: Mr. Goldsmith Were there any other times during your 

= ἀρ , 
= | stay with the CIA at the Tokyé Station that you came across 
-- 16 ἢ 
= : information that Oswald had been a CIA agent? 
ΟἹ 17 i | 

Ἢ Mr. Wilcott. Yes. 
= 12 | 
mA 2 Mr. Goldsmith. When was that? 

Ξ 5 a | 

Ν Ϊ Mr; Wilcott. The specific incident was soon after the 

5 20. ἮΝ Rs tae a oa 
| | Kennedy assassination, where an agent, a Case Officer -- I 

see | | | 3 
| OSCE || am sure it was a Case Officer -- came up to my window to draw 

Se/ 72} | 
| uN, | . τος 
9 , money, and he specifically said in the conversation that 

ΕΗ. j οι | 
2 : 

Ι ensued, he specifically said, "Well, Jim, the money that I 

@ 4 { 
᾿ 
‘drew the last couple of weeks ago or So was money," either 
Ι 

Ι for the Oswald project or for Oswald. 

i 

| | 
HW 54756 Docld:32263407 Page 13 
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Mr. Goldsmith. Do you remember the name of this Case 

Officer? 

“Mr. Wilcott. No, I don't. 

| Mr. Goldsmith. Do you remember when specifically 

this conversation took place? 

Mr. WiLeoct.. ‘Not ere Tees only cece a 

“Mr. Goldsmith, How many months gaa: tees assassination 

was this? | 

Mr, Wilcott. I think it must hayetbeea ewe or three 

omths areas the assassination. 

MI, Goldsmith. And do you remember where this conver- 

sation took place? | 

Mr. Wilcott. It was right at my window, my disbursing 

cage: window. | | β 

Mr. ee vasni eh Did you discuss this information with 

anyone? | 

‘Mr. Wilcott. Oh, yes. 

Mr. Goldsmith. With whom? 

Mr. Wilcott. Certainly with George Breen, Bob Ojiri,— 

the circle of social friends that we had. 

Mr. Goldsmith. How do you seid Bob Ojiri'’s last name? 

Mr. Wilcott. O- j -i-r-il (seine) | 

Mr. Schaap. For the record, I have made a list of all 

of these gear ngs of the names which have been mentioned, 

which I will give to the stenographer so that he will have 

-- 

ALOQERSON REPORTING COMPANY. INC. 
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en a er 5 π΄ - 

-- -“-ἰῷ "-«--πῖ 

them correctly. 

Mr. Goldsmith. Did this Case Officer tell you what 
wm 

ΨΥ aE te renee nr and 
ee 

Oswald's cryptonym was? 

ED EE OES ee . 

4 
Mr. Wilcott. Yes, he mentioned the cryptonym al | 

| 

| 
“ | 
= § | under which the money was drawn. | 

τ 6 | Mr. Goldsmith. And what did he tell you the cryptonym | 

c 7 | was? | 

5 3: Mr. Wilcott. I cannot remember. © : | 

᾿ Mr. Goldsmith. What was your response to this revelation 

| | 
as to what Oswald's cryptonum was? Did you write it down or 

do anything? 
Ἷ .--ὦ 

Oo Ὁ 

Sate ere το νυ τως ae Se fe eae 

Sn eS carter . 

WASHTHGTON , Mr. Wilcott. No; I think that I looked through my. 

ee ee ee ....-....... 

| 

| 
| 

: 

4 Ξ- | advance book -π- and I had a book where the advances on projects 
: Ὁ ae ᾿ ; “oe : | 

= ee | aa | 
= lg ᾿Ξ run, and I leafed through them, and I must have at least | 

a | } | 
= is | leafed through them to see if what he said was true... 7 
9 . : | 

= ᾿ Mr. Goldsmith. And are you saying then that you attempted 

= | ! 

wn 7 to investigate this allegation? . | 
a 

| | 

π oe Mr. Wilcott. No, I-am not saying that. It was more of | 

= 1? || a casual kind of thing, to my way of thinking. | 

= ιν = thy | 
c= 20 i Mr. Goldsmith... Did you check your cash disbursement | 

ni | . : ἐν | 

1101 files? : 
= | 

oe ee ee ee ee i . wnt) 
A 

Mr. Wilcott. Not the files, no. 

- = oe iJ 
.“-«-.-.. ee ....-. 

Mr. Goldsmith. I am not sure I am following, then, what 

| specifically ycu did check. bo m 

ἢ 
ae ol 
ae Mr. Wilcott. It was a book that I had. At the end of : 

| 
i 
᾿ 

“AW 454756 Docld: 32263407 Page 15 
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owt 

wee ee pe wows =e 

the day we would list all of the advances that were made in. 

would list down the advances by cryptonym and the amounts 

de 

an advance book. It was just a three-ring binder, and we 

and then reconcile that with the daily disbursements. 

| 

Coe ) 

a ER Se A Tt Ge omy miami © wap me erasers A SS 

a eo -- a - - 

Ξ 7 Mr. Goldsmith. How long were these records maintained? 

Ξ ὁ) . Mr. Wilcott. They re maintained on a thirty-day 

ξ "| basis, and then they were closed off at the end of the month. 

- " Mr. Goldsmith. So, does that mean you were able to check 
os | , | 

" ᾿ 7 back only thirty days from the time that you were given this | 
c ! | ! 

= 10 ἢ information? | 

: a Mr. Wilcott. Yes, 

Ξ 2 | Mr. Goldsmith. I realize ee is testimony 15 years | | 

Φ Ξ 13 | after the fact. However, it you received this information | | 

Ξ 1 | two or three months geeepvens assassination, at a time that | 
x i 

Ξ 1s | Oswald was already dead and ‘had been deaf for two or three | 
= if 

= (5. months, what purpose would have been served: by checking : 

ἢ 7 | records ee were only 30 days old? 

: | Do you follow the question? | 

Ξ [5] Mr. Wilcott. Νο. | 
| | | | | | | | 

Ξ ° | _ Mr. Goldsmith. Well, in other words, if you got the | 
| | 7 | 

us deterred θα are months after the assassination, Oswald had : 

ὌΞΟΣ ΠΣ | 7 

© fa? 22 ] already been dead for three months, is that right? | 

β β 
“Mr. Goldsmith. Answer "yes" or "no" for the recorder. 

Mr. Wilcott.. Yes. 

- 

| 
| 
| 

| 
33 i ᾿ ᾿ 
= i Mr. -WLLcott.. “Yes, 

| 
| 

Ϊ 

| 
| 

| 

.οἃ 
« 

: BLOERSON REPORTING COMPANY, INC. 
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| 

Mr. Goldsmith. You testified that your records were 

| only kept for thirty days, is that correct? 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes. 

Mr. δοΙϊάειΐεῃ.. Then, by checking your records, which 

only went back thirty days, isn't it true that you wouldn't 

a ner Oswald anyway because 

5 had reas been ΠΡ: or two ences 

: Mr. Wilcott. That is true. 

Mr. Goldsmith. So, then, really, no purpose would have 

we ee er - - . 

.ω.ω'ο.,...,..-.........---ς-.-- 
been served by checking those records? 

Mr. Wilcott. That is right. 

Mr. Goldsmith... And did you check any other records? 

wee ne ae ee ter 
TC 

eat ee ew ee eee tn 

.. “Me-Wileott. “No. 

Mr. Preyer. I understand this might be a good place 
: : 

for us to break and go and vote, so that we will take another 

recess for about ten minutes. I am sorry. 

| 

| 

(Whereupon, a recess was taken while the members of 

the Committee went to the floor of the House for a vote.) 

: Mr. Preyer. The Committee will resume. 

| Mr. Goldsmith. Mr. Wilcott, you indicated that after 

receiving this information concerning Oswald's cryptonym, you 

| | 
| went back to check some files, is that correct? 

| | 

| Mr. Wilcott. Not really files; it was my book. 

| 
} 

: Mr. Goldsmith. Your book. 

Mr. Wilcott. I flipped through it. 
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Mr. Goldsmith. What is the name of the book? 

Mr. Wilcott. It was my Request for Advance Book. 

Mr. Goldsmith. And for purposes of clarification, now, 

if Oswald was already dead at the time that you went to this 

book, why did er go back ΤΌΣ the book? 

Mr. Wilcott. Well, I am sorry -- if Oswald was what? 

Mr. Goldsmith. At the ine you went eo Ἰδὲ at the 

book, ee already dead, is that COrrece: 

Mr. Wilcott. That is right... 

ἄν Goldsmith. : Why did you go back to look at the 

book? 

Mr. Wilcott. Well, the payments that were made especiall 

to substations like Oswald's was operated -- it was a sub- 
6 

Station of the Tokyo Station, and they had one in Hokkaido, 

and they had one in Osaka -- and it may be six months or 

accounting fox those funds were submitted, and they would 

sparcee out of revolving funds or out of their own personal 

funds in many cases. 

Mr. Goldsmith. So, is your testimony then that even 

though: Oswald was already dead at that time, the book might 

i have contained a reference to either Oswald or the Oswald 

» project and that that reference would have been to a period 

Six months or even a year earlier, is that correct? 

‘Mr. Wilcott. That is correct. 

} 
᾿ -Φ Ὁ = 1 bai AM tes a om 4 ? ΐ 

ΑΙΣΕΞΞΟΝ FEPORTING COMPANY, ING 

a ee 

» Ν ‘ 

a 

ew Ὁ ee — pe ee ties oe 

ing ani en ΑΛΌΡΕΙΙ — .- --.-.- -.-΄ ........,. .,......... . α. ....-..-.-......ς... .-......-ς.-.. ............. :-ι------..... --------- ----.- ates wane 

᾿ ‘ 

ee ee te rene) aber ee Se FE ae es eo RD GE ne emigeee -.-.-ὄ - 

a ee πὸ Ὁ 



wn δ ας 
aie 2 
AN 

ἰ 

wn Ε 
Ww co] 

΄οὶς 

™“ -- 

[at =e 

~ / 
4 

py 3 
Ξς 
~ 

ἜΣ 
= | 
faa 5 
Θ | 

-- ᾿ 
πθς. πὸ 5] 

rar es 

v2 | 
> | 

| 
} 

| REPORTERS 

un 

, "PORTERS BUTEDTING, 

to 

= ft 

- | 

2 Le ] 
- Σ 

~ 4 
oe ta ! 
x ae 
Ξ- 
wn 

= 5 | 
= 19 
a 
< 3 
Se Ἢ Ξ 20 | 

| 

eae 
we * ; 
Rn, ee i| 

: ον al i 

| a eee 
ΓΞ ἐὰ ο΄ ! 

13 ἢ 
τ i 

| 

HW 54756 DoclId: 32263407 Page 19 

17: 

ΜΕ. Goldsmith. — Mr. Gini, tuo long were these advance | 

books retained? 

Mr. Wilcott. They were retained for approximately one 

year by the finance office, approximately one to two years, 

and were destroyed at the time of audit. 

Mr. Goldsmith. So that they would be routinely destroyed 

at the time of auditing? © 

| 

| 
| 
| 
| 
| 
| 

! 
} 

| 
᾿ 

| 
| 
| 

Mr. WiECOEe,. Yes. | | 

Mr. Goldsmith. Did you check any of the earlier books? | 

| 
Mr. Wilcott. No, I didn't, as far as the OSwald crypto- | 

ἱ 

nym was concerned; no, I didn't. | 

| | | | 
Mr. Goldsmith. So basically, you checked only one of | 

he advance books, is that correct? | 
| | 

Mr. Wilcott. My current one that I had on my counter. 

Mr. Goldsmith. And when you testified earlier that you | , 7 ὦ | 

. Ϊ 

learned Oswald's cryptonym, by that do you mean that you 

learned both Oswald's personal cryptonym and his project 

cryptonym, or was it one of the two? 

could refer to a person, ΟΥ 1 -COuld Yveter to something else, 

and I would have no way of knowing what a cryptonym referred 

| 
Ϊ 

| 
| 

| 
| 

Mr. Wilcott. Well, it was just a‘cryptonym, and it | 

| 
| 

τον | 

Mr. Goldsmith. So, when the officer told you -- strike : 

that. 

So, when the Case Officer made reference to a cryptonym, | 

- 

ALDERSON REPORTING COMPANY, INC. 
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--..--ς........ ...ς..᾽Ἐ θθ. 

! 

you didn't know whether the cryptonym referred to Oswald 

specifically or to a project in which Oswald had been involved, ~ 

3 is that correct? | 

4 | Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. | : 

5 . Mr. Goldsmith. Mr. Wate st, assuming that Oswald had 

: ό | been employed. as an agent by the CIA, woula there have been 

: 7 a reference to that fact. in the CIA's cash αἰ sparsenene files?) 

Σ 3 “Me. WLICOtE, Nex 

᾿ 7 Mr. Goldsmith. Why not? β 

: " Mr. Wilcott. Anything ehey had there would have -- | 

Ξ 1] | sometimes they used as ee as two or three different crypto- : 
= | 

: a | nyms and they would have -- it all depended on how far they | 

is ! | | ! 
5 13. | wanted to isolate it. from the original source, from the | 

Ξ 7 original source as to where the project was run. | 

x | | oe | 
: ῃ Mr. Goldsmith. But as ἃ matter of routine, would the | 
: 1 | | 
Ξ ι5. CIA cash disbursement files refer to the cryptonym of either 

4 7 | the person or the project that is receiving funds? : 

Ξ | ' Mr. Wilcott. Yes, I am sure.somewhere. ' 

Ξ Ἢ Mr. Goldsmith. As a matter of routine, there would be 

ἠ i | 7 | 
Ξ |e reference? Do you believe that there was such a reference 

. 21 | to Oswald? | | | 

pe Σ᾿ Yes, I do,.and I believe there was euci 2 reference. : 

oo Mr. Goldsmith. Well, if I understand your correctly, : 

iT μηξοι you aneues now was somewhat different from what you β 

i | . 

1 πες γειὰ earlier. And I will ask the question again, okay? : 

ALDERSON RESORTING COMPANY. ING. : 

Docld:32263407 Page 20° 
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Mr.. Wilcott. Yes: 

Mr. Goldsmith. Assuming that Oswald was an agent for 

the CIA, would the agency's cash disbursement files have 

referred to either Oswald or to Hee Sry oconume 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes. 

Mr. Goldsmith. And you have had access to sine seh 

Se eeuenk files at the Poke Station? 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes, for a limited period. 

Mr. ae ae ρίξΣ you ever ae to check those ae 

ticular files? 

Mr. Wilcott. I was able to, but I never did. 

Mr. Goldsmith. So, — never checked the cash disburse- 

ment files to see if any reference was made there’.to Oswald's 

Mr. Wilcott. That is Hens. It was only my personal 

files -- my internal files, prior to the ean of the month. 

Mr. Goldsmith. I understand.. 

How long were the Tokyo cash disbursement files or 

records retained? 

Mr. Wilcott.: The asec ΠΤ " two years. We 

had seeeuneinss, or we had audits about every two years, 

and then the files that I kept the requests for advances, 

the details of the accountings that were done usually on a 

monthly pasis by the Tokyo Station Branches, would be destroyed 

and then they would be -~- and, in fact, I helped destroy them.: 
\ ἢ i 

- 
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—_ 

Mr. Goldsmith. Are you saying, then, that the cash 
“a 

-- 

we te ee eee a -- re en ee aS 

ν᾽. 
disbursement files as a matter of routine would be periodicall. 

estoryed? 
tw 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes. be 

tn ὭὩ ᾽ Mr. Goldsmith. Do you know whether CIA Headquarters woul 

have had either copies or originals of the cash disbursement 

a —_ a aes Pare ae ee :- - .---...-..... ...--΄.......................---- Ae 

aon cone n= a ee ..---....- 

cana een eee - . et eee oe 

..--.............. ...--.ςς-..-.-... ee 

- -- -- 

moe 

ee i ney Se ED Re NN i eA EET Se SR 

pie 

eee ne oe 
fact,:a CTA. agent? 

----«-- -- 

Mr. Wilcott. Well, I never really looked. 

Mr. Goldsmith. To your knowledge, would any records at 

| 

files? | 

8 Mr. Wilcott. They would. heave summaries of some sort. 7 

oat | 
9 | Mr. Goldsmith. Would those. summaries be destroyed as a | 

10 matter of routine, to your knowledge? | 

x Mr. Wilcott. I a don't know. , | 

| | 
12 Mr. Goldsmith. Were you ever able to find any indication| 

| | 

13 in any ΘῈ the Tokyo Station” s records that. Oswald. was, in | 
| 

| 
᾿ 
| 
| 
᾿ 

| 

CIA Headquarters document that Oswald was a CIA agent? 

Mr. Wilcott. I believe they would at one time. Whether 

ee ee ee eter tie Sati, a -..-- .--. we 

ἐξ er “πὸ ee ee a ee 

---- 

.-----«ὄ.ὄἍ Ὁ...-...ὄ ὕ..-.--..-- ...--ς-- 

they are there now or not is Ὠαζᾶ. to say. . 

Mr. Goldsmith. Do you have any personal knowledge that 1. - > 

= acees . = -.-.--.. -.- ae oe 

any records at CIA Headquarters were ever destroyed? 

My. Wilcott. Νο. 

.---.-..........---. .... .......-.... 

me on i ee -...ὄ ee ee ee oe ee 5. τ. ee eee: 

, 

Mr. Goldsmith. Do you have any knowledge of any records 
-- - ee eet 

eo Ae a a LR ce nt i 

ee ee ee ee ὑῳ, 

ree ee ee ae ee A ῶοτέτ ----....... ....-.ὄ ett 2 et en ae ot 

cof the CIA at the Tokyo Station ever being destroyed out of 

the ordinary course of business, not as a matter of routine? 
δὶ 

oa ge = | 
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Mr. Wilcott. Yes. 

Mr. Goldsmith. To your personal knowledge, CIA records 

in Tokyo were destroyed? | 

Mr. Wilcott.— Destroyed or changed. 

Mr. Goldsmith. Could you give an example of that? 

was a certain project going on, ane ἐπ» preset, ὁ ὅδ that 

became known that this project was being carried out -- 

and we call it "flaps," -- and the Case Officer in charge 

might get word that somebody from πε ει ters was coming 

£o been the files to investigate the flap. Well, they 

would go through the ites and take out anything that they 

ers was, say, indicative of how this flap occurred and 

change the files. 

For instance, in accounting, when we had our audits, 

for instance, in most of the audits, he would call up some- 

body -- let's say in China et eee say "I know you 

were having problems with ae, would you like to look it 

over before the auditors come?", and they might look it over 

and retype the accounting Poe echas eager project and, | 

you know, make changes that they might think were in their 

‘interest to do. 

Mr. Goldsmith. Did you ever actually Xerox records 

being destroyed or changed? 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes, I did. 

ALDERSON REPORTING COMPANY, INC. 
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| Mr. Goldsmith. And have you just described one of 

those instances to us? 
~) 

PR RSE I ORE TP A αδαίειογρεενῦ έτῃ 

apie - ~ ~ ~ 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes. 

Mr. Goldsmith. Mr. Wilcott,. after leaving the Tokyo 4... 

Ξ ς Station, was there any other time when you came across any 

Fe 4 | information that iactectedvae: Oswald was a CIA agent? . 

Ξ ἢ Mr. Wilcott. ΤῊ conversation. 

ξ | Mr. Goldsmith. Is the answer to that "yes"? 
Ξ | | 

7 3 | Mr, Wilcott. Yes. 
| 

᾿ : Mr. Goldsmith. When did that occur? 

: 11 Mr. Wilcott. From the time I left I talked at various 

= | times, especially at πε εὐ δα and things like that, on social 

Φ Ξ 13 occasions, with. people at headquarters and with people at my 

Ξ 4 | station, and we would sengenbe apeue ic ak I used to say. 
=f ; | 3 , 

: 3 things like, "What do you think about Oswald being connected 
5 ho Ἢ 

5 με ὦ τὴ the CIA?", and things like that. 
as | . 

: 17 | Mr. Goldsmith... What was their response? 

: | | Mr. Wilcott. The response was, among quote a few people, 

: 1F | "Oh, well, I am sure he was." 
~ | | | 

= μι Mr. Goldsmith. What were these people's names? 
ἢ : | | | 

—_ Ui Mr. Wilcott. Well, George Breen, again, after we came 

@ pe 22 ᾿ back from Tokyo, for instance, Dick Cummings was a person | 
| 

‘ 

23 | that I knew before I had gone to Tokyo Station, and I met 
| 

; with him, and I had dinner at his house with his wife and my 

(wife. © 

- 

} 

ἢ 
1 

| 
i 
Ἴ 
tt 

! 
j 

i 
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Mr. Goldsmith. Just give us their names. Anyone else? 

Wilcott. Not that I can recall. 

Mr. Goldsmith. So, it is your testimony that,: once your > . 

ho 

— < 

e 

Left the Tokyo Station, people, both at headquarters, in 

Ξ | Langley, and at the Miami Station, ee references to Oswald 

: 3 | being an ooo is that correct? _#@ 

: δ Mr. wilcott.. Yes, in a speculative manner. 

x | Mr. Goldsmith. How many people have you spoken to that 

τ | ἜΝ 

said that Oswald was an agent of the CIA, to the best of 

Nat, 
ee ee - 

iq | your. recollection? 

Mr. Schaap. Do you mean, how many people who were in. 

the CIA or how many people in the general population? VASHTHGTON [ὦ — 

Φ Ξ 13 Ϊ ΜΥ. Goldsmith. How many people in the CIA? | 

Ξ ee β Mr. Wilcott. With any degree of certainty, other than 

= Ι 
Ξ 1s | just speculation, I would say, Six or seven, with some degree 

Ξ 7 of certainty. 

4 7 | Mr. Goldsmith. Do you have a personal opinion as to how 

Ξ i. or for what purpose the CIA might have handled any projects 

Ξ i$ || that involved Lee Harvey Oswald? 
| : 

S 2 Mr. Wilcott. I am sorry? 
: | 

aa Mr. Goldsmith. Do you have an opinion as to how the 

© gel 32 | CIA might have handled any projects involving Oswald and 

| 3 | gor wnat ἀπεϑδϑς they might have used Oswald? 

@ 24 | Mr. Wilcott. Yes, I have opinions. 

Mr. Goldsmith. What is that opinion? 

SOM REPORTING COMPANY, INC. 
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| Mr. Wilcott. I believe that Oswald was a double agent, 

ὃ was sent over to the Soviet Union to do intelligence work, 

τ that the defection was phoney and it was set up and that 

Φ a I believe that Marina ee eee an agent that had- been 

3 recruited sometime before and was waiting their in Tokyo 

ό | for Lee Harvey Oswald. 

Me. Goldsmith. What is the basis for that opinion? — 

3 ες WLICOEL.. The basis for that is discussions that 

> 

᾿ 

πα nerce τσ αν ee nee are πα...» τ...------λς..».---.--....χϑ.0..2.κ.0-τὔὖὔ--- τον το σν- τ "τον πὦῷἅ.....--- τ Φ..-..-:...-ἥἔ-.,..’......- ---- -..-..  ὕ-΄.... το... 

ΠΝ ΠΝ . 

᾿ 

I had with people δὲ the Tokyo Station. Those are discussion 

with people who gave the indication that there was every cer- 

tainty that Oswald was an agent of CIA, runout’of Osaka 

20024 (202) 954-235 

= . . 

Station, and that he was freed from Russia there in the 

final. courses in Russia and was trained by CIA people at 

“Mr. Goldsmith. However, your testimony is that you 

REPORTERS BUTELDING, VASHTNGTON, D.C. 

Oo 

as PES ie tir spoke to only six people as an estimate who indicated that 

SW, 

{ 

| 

| 

Atsugi, ὃ ὃϑὃὋ6ΛπηΠ|΄ | | " 
| 

| 
| 

| 

| 
| 

| 

| 
| 
| 
[ 

| 
| 

17 1 Oswald was a CIA agent -- and when I say six people, I mean 

Six CIA people, is that soeeuees 

19 | There were more people than that that believed it, and 

26 ronal any degreé of contains that, you ew, 2 

felt from what they were saying that they either had some | 

ION PH STREET, 

Qa 

| 
| | 

& a 2 Ι kind of substantial knowledge, or they had talked to somebody 

| who had some knowledge. 

Mr. Goldsmith. How many. people from the CIA did you | 
: | 

23 | speak to who speculated that Oswald was an agent? | 
: 

| 
ALDERSON REPORTING COMPANY, INC. 
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25 
ee 

Mr. Wilcott. Dozens, literally dozens. 

Mr. Goldsmith. Do you have any explanation for why 

none of these people have come forward with this story? 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes. d- ᾿ 

im Mr. Goldsmith. What is that explanation? 

ta 

rt A A A Le 

Mr. Wilcott. I have been trying to talk about this 

nines ana other things for the last ten years. 1- ξουπᾶ it 

very, very difficult to talk about these things. that I think 

ought to be talked about, very difticult, I talked: το 

reporters from various papers, and I talked to people: in ran) ve) oo ~ 

ot Αἰρξδιοςς, ate Bc 

other forms of meetings, and to me it is not surprising at 

all. 

we eee ee ee es ee .-......-..... .............----.- 

--...».....».-.......ὄ..᾽-.. ...-.--..-.--..-- 
I think, or I am certain, in my own mind, that, ΤῈ 

these people were approached that some of these people == 

Mr. Goldsmith. Why has it been difficult? 

Mr. Wilcott. -Well, it has been difficult because people 
we 

=e 

—s 
4 ἐ- 

ον ene ee ee ee 

a ee tree 

don't want to get involved, and people were scared. I was 

“.-- oO scared until the Carter Administration. I was really scared 

to go to the Government and talk about any of these things. 

Mr. Goldsmith. Did you bring your allegation to the 

attention of the Warren Commission? 

0 

eo re -᾿ Mr. Wilcott. No, I didn't. 
— - 

.μ ‘Mr. Goldsmith. And what is the reason for that? 

Mr. Wilcott. I really didn't thin that the Warren 

3 ay : 

Commission was out to really get at the facts, and I am not 

- 

ὩΣ ΓΞ ae re ee a Rea et mere “τ, -,...““Π|π-΄π--π{ 

— 

es 
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= § | in the Government didn't strike me as the kind of security 
Ἵ | 
“ ὁ. |. eat would keep me from getting attacked in some way, if 

ς ᾿ someone wanted to do it. 

x | Mr. Goldsmith. . How did you know, in 1963, what type 
ἘΞ : 

οἱ 1 security precautions the Warren Commission had for con- 

c | : 

τ, Ὁ aie its investigation? 
= | 

= ce Mr. Wilcott. I don't understand. 
= | 
Ww Ι 

: 

Ξ 12 | Mr. Goldsmith. You have indicated that you were not. 

Ἢ 

Ξ 13: | inclined to go to the Warren Commission because you were con- 

= <i their security? 

Ξ i | 
Ξ is | Mr. Wilcott. Yes. 
Θ ἢ 

bs | ee 
Ξ sta Mr. Goldsmith. Did you have any basis for thinking that 
Ξι | | : 
“i a security was poor? 

18 | Mr. Wilcott. In 1963, I wasn't think that much about it. 

= 7 Mr. Goldsmith. So, it never really came forward for you 

Ξ ate go to the Warren Commission, did it?. 

| | ΝΙΝ 
κῶς tt | Mr. Wilcott. Not until after I left the agency. 

ss , ἢ δ ΩΝ ᾿ ; 
vw 2 Mr. Goldsmith. When was the first time that you alleged 

os han public that Oswald was a CIA agent. 

2:1 Mr. Wilcott. In 1968. 
Ϊ 

23 ᾿ Mr. Goldsmith. So, you first came across this 
ἢ 

Ι | 

ALDERSON REPORTING COMBANY, INC. 
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26 | 
| “ Ἢ 

Saying that they purposely did anything, because I don't 

know, and maybe they did or maybe they didn't, but certainly, nN 

5 Pe evidence that there was. And their security that there is 

3 | they avant: impress me as really trying to scrutinize the 

| 
| 

-.---.......... ee . 

-................,.....................-....---..--.........-..-.- TT A RY eT 
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information in November of 1963, is that correct? 

im Mr. Wilcott. That is correct. | 
3 | Mr. Goldsmith. And the first time you alleged in public 

| 6 4 | this allegation was in 1968? 

= 7 ΜΙ. WilGott. ~That- 15 correct. 

: ό | Mr. Goldsmith. Why aia you wait five years? 

Ξ a Mr. Wilcott. We thought ΤΟΝ & my wife and I and 

= g , the friends that we had -~ we οὐδ, "Well, this is one thing 

= | ΣΝ 
<3 2 that they aren't going to keep ἃ lid on." And we thought 

c | 
every year it was going to be coming out, and especially 

I didn't think that -- since what I had. heard’was all hearsay, 

that I would never have seen Oswald or anything like that -- WASHTUGTON , ne ae με 

Θ Ξ 13 | this is δὲ the kind of thing that would be aca ΟΣ even 

Ξ ἸῸΝ like the Warren Commission, and they would. Πᾶνε. ἔθ᾽ 

re ae) cae eumining more Substantial than that to go on, aside 

Ξ | from the fact that I never would ee done it in the CIA, 

ἢ 17 | being a very risky thing to do with the CIA. 

Ξ ἰδ. Mr. Goldsmith. Is it fair to say that the CIA is an 

: " operation that runs itself on ἃ "need-to-know" basis? 

Ξ | - Would you 6811 the Committee what the necdstesmnew 

21! princes is? LEE wr 15 β 

@ awd a Mr. Wilcott. It is based on the principle that only 

22 | those persons: who deities aaa tee a ereaeee or involvéd in-an 
H 

© <4 : operation -- and even things that would not seem to be at 

all in any way secret -- only those people should know about 

- 
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~ 

--- it and nobody else should know about it, and that was a 

"need-to-know" basis. δ.) 

Mr. Goldsmith. If the agency, in fact, was run on the 

be “need-to-know" basis, how would you account for so many 

4.2 

2 5 y BSORee supposedly knowing that Oswald was an agent? 

: 6 Mr. Wilcott. The "need-to-know" principle wae not..all 

᾿ ἢ that we followed, and just about sary ore of the big projects 

| δι 1 at the agency was involved in, Pyeeenseien leaked out, 
- ' 

: i we especially within the CIA knew about it, and. someone: 

: | would go to a party and have a little bit too much to drink 

Ξ 1 | and. start saying things that they really shouldn't be saying 

3 | to keep in mind what the Taeea-tozmncwe principle was. 

Φ Ξ 12 με. Goldsmith. Why would anyone have shared this par- 

Ξ 14 ticular information with you? 

Ξ 4] Mr. Wilcott. Especially after Kennedy's assassination, 

Ξ | there was a great deal of alia, very serious ΓΕ with 

᾿ 7 | CIA, and the morale. at the station had dropped considerably, 

: 8 | and we heard some very, very bitter denunciations of CIA | 

z 3 | and the projects that they were undertaking. | 
| : , | : 

Ξ πὶ ~- Mr. Goldsmith. I am not sure that that is’ responsive. 

| : 

; I 
I Sey ao Τὰ agent with you, Mr. Wilcott? ᾿ 

ΠῚ Mr. Wilcott. I don't know how to answer that. | 
, 
᾿ 

, 
1 

' 
! 

i 

Ἢ 

‘ 

' 

| 

'Why would anyone share the information that Oswald was an 
| . 

(The witness conferred with his Counsel.) 
t 

i 

t 
i 

| 

| 
ἢ 

| 

: Mr. Schaap. Excuse me. 

| 

᾿ 

| 
t : 
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Mr. Goldsmith. Do you have anything to add in response 

to that question? 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes, I was on security duty, and on secur- 

de 

ln ne a ne rte ee nn re te --.--- ee 

2 

πο Re EP τπτοττ τ τ'...νϑ.ῦϑ02ὔν. a aN .-«. - -.---. ...---σ50ὃ.ὃῳὉ0ὕὈ. .,...-.-.- oe 

ity duty, agents were coming in and out of the station, and 

: a I pulled a lot of security duty, three and four nights right 

2 in a row, and pulled as much as 24 hours on ee ee an 
Se 7 va 

" | agent would come back from meeting with somebody and he would 

Ξ ἱ be waiting for his wife to pick him up or would be waiting 
Pe | 

oe for a call from one of the indigenous agents that he was 

= 
Ξ ° | running and a lot of times conversations would be talked. 

ΠῚ β i‘ 
“ : | And I think that is why I probably heard a lot more things 

| Φ . " | than other people did, for instance, than my wife did, 

Ξ ᾿ because of that situation. ; 

: 7 | Mr. Goldsmith. Mr. Wilcott, when aie you leave the 

2. 13 | 
= | agency? 

‘ * | Mr. Wilcott. I left the agency in April of 1966 for the 
an 17 ᾿ 

. 

a , Miami Station. 
= 18 , | 
Ἔ | Mr. Goldsmith. I am sorry, I didn't hear. 

= ἰῷ | 

: Mr. Wilcott. -- to the Miami Station. 
= «ἢ . | | : 

᾿ | Mr. esidemith.” And were you dismissed by the agency or 
mote ἢ 

| 

| did you resign? 

Mr. Wilcott. I resigned. 

Mr. Goldsmith. To your knowledge, did the CIA ever 

conduct an investigation into your allegation that Oswald 

was an agent? 
- 
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le | | | 

Mr. Wilcott. Not that I know of. 

Φ » Mr. Goldsmith. Did you ever bring your allegation 
| 

3 | to the attention of anyone in the CIA? 

| Φ : | | Mr. Wilcott. No. 

- 7 Mr. Goldsmith. Can you give the Committee the names of 

: ‘| any persons who might corroborate your allegation? 

Ξ ἢ Mr. Wilcott. All of the seaeiec ena ΜῈ mentioned in 

Σ 5 | the case. 

Ε 9 Mr. Goldsmith. And firally, ag 1 said at the. beginning, 

Ὶ : 1d | is it fair to Say that you are here voluntarily today? 

Ξ i] Mre WileCott. Yes, 22 15. 

Ξ ie, ! Mr. Goldsmith. And vou baw eisG without any 

co | 

Φ ΕΝ Ξ 13 | reservation? 

| Ξ με - Mr. Wilcott. Yes. 

Ξ 5. ΚΟ Mr. Goldsmith. And your testimony has been truthful 

Ξ 7 and candid? 

ἢ 7 | Mr. Wilcott. Yes. 

: “| Mr. Goldsmith. I have nothing further, Mr. Chairman. 

end ss : 2 

In fis Ξ | 
etl A ὕ. 

ee es ee τ RE EE ge See Se eee π΄ - 

> 
3 

3 ye 

‘| 
is a ‘ 
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Ἴ 
we .- .-.οὕ.0...... - 

start ες Mr. Preyer. I will ask a few questions. Why this 

h@® | | 

4 information would come out to a CIA station in Tokyo rather 

‘ols 
: | 

5S ; | than some other part of the world is, I assume, because 

Oswald was trained in Japan, according to your belief. He.was 

hades ta ecg! wine α...».....ς.΄..ὕ. .-.᾿.-ς..... --ὕ...---΄-- ---- -ὖῦ - - Semen wee Po nine tt: oo “πων ee eS ee Se 

= < | in the military service over there, and so you feel he was a 

ν᾿ ἜΨΙ 

: ὁ | double agent who was trained while he was in ie ne ERY by 

Ξ 7 i the CIA, and you mentioned he was given a Russian course. And 

z 8 δ eee know 65% δ ξαδξ that he was given Russian courses? 

: 9. Mr. Wilcott. No: I know for ἃ fact, or I ow ΣΟΙ 

= ig | hearsay, and I believe it to be true from the circumstances of 

Ξ |, || now this conversation came up and so on. 

: 2 | Mr. Preyer. Well, that is the seas question that I want 

Φ : 13 | to be wane sure on. I think you axe making some calle 

Ξ 1, | allegations here, and you have been very helpful in giving 

: 4 | some witnesses' names through which we might he able.to cor- 

3S i : 

: is | Foborate it, but I think it is very important that we know 

: τ᾽ | eleasty how much of this was cocktail party talk and how much 

: Ὁ | was shop talk and how much was speculation and rumor and how 

: | much was hard fact. | 

Ξ 7 You mentioned the day after the assassination you talked 
| ᾿ ν 

λ 
----ὦ 

_~ to someone at the station about it. Did he say to you, ae 

wat eee ote - 
τοὺς ποσὰ SC “-ὕ 

: think Oswald was a CIA agent,” or did that first person say to 

! 
| you that he was a CIA agent? Can you recall whether the tone 

| 

of it was rumor or shop talk or was the tone of it that "this 

is true”? 

Lt rom ==] Ln Lm = os mi on | pw “tal μα Pal oe or ἴω! Tom e =] rej pal) iL} a] μι μι 
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Mr. Wilcott. Well, sir, the day after the assassination 

I don't think that there was any of that kind of talk. The 
» BO 

je 

| 
| 
| 

| 
| 

3 | day after, perhaps, two or three weeks after, the kind of talk 

| | 

: was that CIA was somehow connected. 

| 

i 

1 

| 
| 

a ξ Mr. Preyer. That was shop talk, ΠΡ I gather; 

: 6 people were saying that the CIA is somehow connected with it? 

7 ol Mr. Wilcott. ‘Well, I believed it to be a little more 

ἫΝ g.| than speculation, that the source at least of this kind of | 
«- | : : 

: 2 | talk was, I believe, to be something more serious than 

2 i speculation: 

Ξ αἰ Mr. Preyer. It was your conclusion from that talk that 

Ξ 2 some of these people might have knowledge that he was a CIA 

| Φ Ξ 13 agent rather than that they were speculating about it? 
| Ξ Ι 

Ξ 12 | Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

: “a Mr. Preyer. And you did mention the case officer who 

So ἢ | | 

6 | came in and told you that the money he had drawn out a few 

ἢ 7 | weeks earlier was drawn out for Oswald? 

Ξ a | Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

Ξ | Mr. Preyer. He stated that as a fact and not that he 

- | 

something Like that? 

Mr. Wilcott. It was stated as a fact -- δεν α τὰ or the 

| oswaia project. 

: Mr. Preyer. How many people were at the station in 

| Tokyo approximately? 

ἾΣ Vo CoM PAN Υ, ING, 

| 7 | 
| believed it was drawn out for Oswald or it could have been or | 

| 
| 

| 
| 

[ 

β 
| 

: 
| 

᾿ 
β 
| 
| 

| 

| 
| 

: 
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Mr. Wilcott. I believe our full strength was around 200 

to 250 and we never actually had that many, I don't think. It! 
im 

was about 170, I think, was our actual roster was. 

Mr. Preyer. And Miami, was that comparable in size? 
joa 

ee er na pa it ea 5... 

this, an unpublished article. 

3 
Ξ 7 Mr. Wilcott. No, sir; that was a smaller station. 

: Ἵ Mr. Preyer. So that in Tokyo, you indicated, six or 

: Ἢ saved poopie talked te you ἀπ were, as I understood it, 

a ' rather definite about che Oswald connection? 

< | 

: + | Mr. Δ ΕΤΘΘΕΕΙ Yes, sir. 

> 0 | Mr. Preyer. And dozens of others talked to you in a 

Ξ : 

Ξ | general, speculative manner? | 

Ξ 2} Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

: : 

Ξ 13 Mr. Preyer. Why did you resign from the CIA? 

Ξ 7 Mr. Wilcott. My wife and I came to believe that what 

: ̓  CIA was doing couldn't be reconciled ἐδ basic principles of 

Ξ 7 democracy or basic principles of humanism. 

ἢ 7 Mr. PEeyers It had no relation to your performance? 

Ξ a] Mr. Wileott. No, sir; I think I had good performance 

2 ὩΣ reviews right up to the time that I left. 

a | pS ed me ἣ 

5 20 | Mr. Preyer. I believe you have written an article about |. 

| | | | 

Mr. Wileott. Yes. 

Mr. Preyer. And have you made that available to us? 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes, I have. 

Mr. Preyer. Thank you. I have no further questions. 

-- 
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Mr, Sawyer. Do you distinguish between an agent and a 

paid informant or do you use those terms interchangeably? 

Mr. Wilcott. Well, sir, I think of an agent as an actual | 

employee of the Agency; we called them indigenous agents in 

; Tokyo who were agents that were on a regular salary by the 

case officer who was running an agent, and then there were a 

lot of one-time informers or maybe one- or two- or three-time” 

informers that were paid like maybe 550 or so to vicki a 

| ΒΘΈΤΗΣ of ἃ ΘῊΡ ne party or something of that nature. 

Mr. Sawyer. When you refer to Oswald as an agent, you 

are referring to the extent you have -- as an agent as opposed 

to a paid informer, in effect? 

ι. 
5 21:3:.1:: 2 25:3:2:1..:-.-:..5.:3..5 

se - 

& 

Sic eden oe ane ce 
ee aE 

PLS PEO AOE SOD OE 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes; it is my belief that he was a ee 

agent and this was a regular project of the Agency to send 

Oswald to the Soviet Union. 

awe ewe 

Mr. Sawyer. Now, did the Tokyo station have any juris- 

—— ee -.....βϑ»;ὃ;ὕ......-- 

ΓΤ over the Russian operation or within the Soviet Union? 

“.-..Ἅ4 03 Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. That was the SR branch which 

had ath of the projects having any ceeng to do with the Soviet 

ie”. 

eee ee et ene pS ee re A 

| 
| 
| 

| 

| 
| 

| 
᾿ 

| 

“= 

| 
| 

| 
} 

| 

| 

| 

Mr. Sawyer. It went through the Tokyo station? : 

Mr. Wilcott. Well, that was just those that were 

aegeaned to Tokyo and those projects that were assigned to | 

Tokyo. Every station was divided up -- at least every class A. 

station was divided up: into areas, where we would have a China 
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᾿ 25 

branch, Korea. branch and Japan branch and SR branch and SR 

satellite. | | 

i eee: I noticed in some of the information we are 

provided you say that following your leaving the CIA in 1967 

or thereabouts, for a period of some three years or so, you 

were harassed by the CIA and the FBI and sabotaged, as I 

eeeotiece it. 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes, ee I believe that ceil 

Mr. Sawyer. Could you tell us what those things 

consisted of? 

Mr. Wilcott. I think the most significant thing that can 

be actually substantiated is the sisaiiichaaaital surrounding my 

employment with the community renewal program in Utica, and I 

wal the finance siuiget for the community renewal program in 

Utica. One day Frank O'Connor, the director of the program, 

called me into his office and he said that he had had a dis- 

cussion with the public safety commissioner and that the pub- 

Lee safety commissioner told him that my phone was bugged, 

that my ease was under surveillance and that a Federal 

ee was coming down ΕΝ me at ile dae. that he had . 

talked to the mayor and the mayor decided not ἐδ fire me but 

asked me to sign a resignation form which he would date the 

ae See to the date that the Federal indictment came 

down. 

Mr. Sawyer. Who told this to the community development 

- 

ALDERSON REFORTING COMPANY, INC. 

ee ee eo rp eR a LY EE TT EN ae el τ FR RA PERG RETEST RARE SNS OTR eae egg ce ......ἕ .,.,...---.......ὕ..ς......-.--.....ς---..... a .-.-....-..... 

_ ee fh EY - re 

΄ . . 

Σ ᾿ 

vee ee ee .... ....-..... ..ὄ re ener “.-.- τ teins ena ern s ποτ τοΠ'πτππ-’-- 

7 ̓ 

. 

, 



——e 

36 

people? 

Mr. Wilcott. My boss, Frank O'Connor, said that this was | 
WwW 

᾿ | 
| 

| 1. told him by the public safety commissioner and that the FBI 

9 4 | had told the public safety commissioner. 

Ξ - Mr. Sawyer. Who is the public safety commissioner? 

τι - 

| 7 5 | Mr. Wilcott. 1 don't remember his name now offhand. 

᾿ Ξ ‘a Mr. Sawyer. Was he in Utica? 

a 3 | Mr. Wilcott. | Yes. che Mayer, Mr. Sawyer, was Dominic 

= | 
| 

; : Casaro. He was the mayor at that time. 

: | Mr. Sawyer. Were there any other instances of harass- 

: 7 ment? 

Ξ 12. Mr. Wilcott. Yes, there were δ ΘΕΑῚ other incidents 

eo Ξ 13 that I belveve could possibly be somehow connected with CIA. 

Ξ τά | Mr. Sawyer. What were they? 

" Mr. Wilcott. Well, they were Bae incidents as the FBI 

= 4 | | 

Ξ οι, agent that was working with a group -- and this was an estab- 

4 7 | lished fact that this person Gas ἐπέ FBI agent and that he was 

Ξ a | working with the group that I was working with, an antiwar 

: 1s group and, to a a there is a very great likelihood that 

Ξ - this person was there to neutralize me, as the CIA term went. 

cm ee ee ee ......-... 

~ - - . ~ -- 

|e ge A 

Mr. Sawyex. What . did ΠΕΡ do -- anything? 

Mr. Wilcott. Well, I would get calls and they would sayy 

"we know all: about you," shooting a machine gun into the 

ane lee epee ae a hy A ED LENT ettY Ow ees Sepyentintertigte 

phone, and hang up, and I would get notes written in snow on 

my windshield and I had slips of paper left under my 

- 

ees 
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' windshield and this sort of thing. 

Mr. Sawyer. What would they say? 
1.) 

| 

| 
‘1 Mr. Wilcott. They were extremely vulgar and I don't 

e ; | think that I should give the full context of them. 

Ξ τ Mr. Sawyer. What was the gist of them? 

Ξ ‘| Pe Me. Wilcott. Well, “dt was "We all — all about you" β 

Ξ τῇ δρᾶ ΠΡ "The Minutemen” or some very vulgar remarks and “we | 

a : πον all about you" and anid "Minutemen. " | 

= | | : | 

: 7 Mr. Sawyer. What was the name of the FBI agent who you 

= think infiltrated this antiwar ne | β 

a 7 Mr. Wilcott. Gordon Finch.  - | 

: " Mr. Sawyer. He was in Utica also? 
: | | 

Φ Ξ 12 _ Mr. Wilcott. Yes. | 

Ξ π᾿ Mr. Sawyer. What were some other instances? 

wn | 
| 

: | Mr. Wilcott. Well, ἘΠ tires were siasnea and damage de - 

Ξ | te my car and I believe sugar poured in the gas tank, and ! 

ἢ oe this was actually CIA or not I have no way of knowing, | 

Ξ a | and it could also have been just for harassment as a result of 

Ξ eae activities but I think there is also a possibility . 

ἦΞ | et it sould Wave been attempts’ to intimidate me into | | 

eee 7 talking about the CIA. 
| 

| Mr. Sawyer. Are there any others that you can specifi- | 
j 

23) eally een en a as coming from the CIA or FBI? ! 

Mr. Wilcott. I don't confirm any of them except with 7 

the community renewal program as coming from there and I am 
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3 

, | that you refer to? 

= S| Mr, Wilcott. We had -- in Utica there was iced aekien 

: , | the Vietnam Educational Council, which was informed people, 

- [ene to ΓΕ ΤΟΝ people Bares τανε ύαε going on in Vietnam, 

a 4! and we didn't feel that there was coverage enough in the 

= 

ὃ 2 | media as to what was going on, and the purpose of the Vietnam 

: 10 | Educational Council was to inform people as to what was 

2 πὰ going on. 
= 

. 2 | I was on the executive committee along with doctors and. 

: 1. | lawyers and some of the most: respected people in the 

Ξ a community. 

Ξ | 
= ἜΝ Mr. Sawyer. How long were you associated with that? 

φ i : | 

Ξ a Mr. Wilcott. Approximately two years, sir. 

: 7 | Mr. Sawyer. Thank you. That is all I have. 

τ 7 Mr. Doda. I have just a couple of questions. ‘First of 

: " all I apologize for having to run in and out during your tes- 

5 | timony and some of this any have already covered; and, if 

mee | vO have, then I will not proceed with it. But I was 

VR 2 intrigued -~- and it may have been in the transcription but 

3 | 

38 

suspicious that many of the other things that happened may 

have had as its source the CIA. 
rm 

Mr. Sawyer. Well, what were your antiwar activities 

' you were in Tokyo as financial disbursement officer -- is it | 
! 

Ww) dar 

your ὌΠ ΠΕ that. you were. told by: a case officer that you 

had disbursed funds for an Oswald suegeete 

- 
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Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

Mr. Dodd. Am I to believe by that that you were not _ 
- eee ----...-- 

Ww 

2 
aware at the time you made the disbursement that it was, in 

fact, an Oswald project? 
4. 

. 

.--.........-.-.-..ο.ὄ...-.- ee 

Ξ 5 | Mr. Wilcott. That is correct, sir. 

: : Mr. Dodd. It would have been a cryptonym and he was 

Ξ 7 telling you, you had, in fact, made a disbursement? 

Sg | “Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 
Ξ | 

: 

᾿ ᾿ ae Dodd. ἈΠΟ ΈΝΕΕ would have been, now, shortly after 

; 0 | the assassination? 
5 

Ξ " Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 
= | | | | 

=. 2 | Mr. Dodd. Talking about hours afterwards or a day 

Φ Ξ 13 afterwards? | 

= 7 Mr. Wilcott. It was at least a matter of weeks and 

“Δ εἶ 
: 

Ξ 3! perhaps as. much as three months after. 

9 i 

= 7 Mr. Dodd. After the assassination actually occurred? — 

᾿ 7 Mr. Wilcott. Yes. | 

Ξ “| Mr. Dodd. When you were told all of this? 

an !. 
Ξ ι5.} Mr. Wilcott. Yes. | 

= ἢ Mr. Doda. And it includes the information that Oswald 

ΠΕΡῚ . was an agent? ᾿ 
TIN ἜΣ | 

Do ae 
eee . -ἷ-Ξ 

: Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 
4 

ἢ Φ ! 
5 Mr. Dodd. Was he described as an agent to you or was he 

described as an operative or a paid informant? 

Mr. Wilcott. No, sir; he was described to me as an 
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agent and I was led to believe, from the conversations, that 

he was an agent. 
i hw) 
En re 

“Mr. Dodd.. As a point of information, are people who 

work within the Agency fairly careful in their language in 
ge 

eq 

describing what the category of certain people are who work 

for the Agency? 
| | 

ey ee ie en τ. -.--.--ς-. RE 

8 

7 ΠΟ Mr. Wilcott. Generally so, I ΗΠ time. 

3 | Mr. Dodd. And it is your clear recollection that he was” 

ς || described as an agent? 

10 Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

Mr. Dodd. And the information given you occurred some- 

time three months after the actual assassination. That would 

17 | have put it into 1964 

μὴ Mr. Wilcott. ee ere 1964, 

τ Με. Dodd. When did you leave to go back? © 

is Mr. Wilcott. June of 1964. 

τ Mr. Wilcott. So it was sometime between February and 

| June of 1964? 

| Mr. Wilcott. Or perhaps January. 

=| ᾿ Mr. Dodd. τὴ 1964, of course, the Vietnam war was going 

αὶ on and Lyndon Johnson was now President. “and when did you 

2 | begin to develop attitudes of dissatisfaction with the Agency 

and its reaction and attitudes toward what you described as 

undemocratic principles and a lack of humanism? 

Mr. Wilcott. Well, actually even prior to the Kennedy 

- 
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assassination, my wife and I both became disturbed about the 

stories that we kept hearing about things, control of 

newspapers and so on. | 

Mr. Dodd. How long had was been married by the way? 

Mr. Wilcott. We were married in 1954, sir. 

Mr. Dodd. And you and your wife both went to work for 

the CIA about the ound time? 

es Wilcott. ἜΝ 

Mr. Dodd. In 1957? 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

“Mr. Dodd. Am I to presume that you told your wife of 

the conversation you had with this case officer at the time 

it occurred? 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

Mr. Dodd. And she was aware of it from 1964 up until 

1968 -- 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

Mr. Dodd. -- when you decided to eeiedes that 

information? 

Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

Mr. Dodd. And your dissatisfaction with the Agency and 

with the course of American government preceded the actual 

assassination of President Kennedy? 

Mr. Wilcott. Well, with the Agency, yes, sir. 

Mr. Dodd. And this was a view shared by you and your - 
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9 a Ὥς. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

2 | Mr. Dodd. -- at that time? 

© 4 | Mr. Wilcott. Yes. 

7 Mr. Dodd. Did anyone cana the Agency know of your 

ὟΝ at the iganey and aid you communicate with other people 
7 , 

7 your dissatisfaction? ἜΝ a Se 8 

24 Mr. Wilcott. woo. 
| 

2 | Mr. Dodd. Would you care to tell us any of the names of 

0 | people whom you communicated with? 

Ἢ Mr. Wilcott. Particularly George Breen and Bob Ojiri to 

| 2 a lesser extent. | 

Φ 13 : Mr.. Dodd. I am a little sonrusea: I suppose, 

—t 

{> 

tae wee ee τσ -ΙΣΞ 

Mr. 

Mr. 

Mr. Pr —— Oo ~] ΣΡ ee at ΔΈΝ Ἢ ow foes soon See ae 
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Mr. Wilcott. Did you vote for President Kennedy? 

Wilcott. Yes, sir, I did. 

Dodd. You liked him? 

Wilcott. Very much. 

Dodd. I am just a little confused, I guess, over 

your reaction. Here, by your own testimony, you were sup-" 

portive of the ee eT certainly the most significant 

tragedy, XY think, probably in the last 15 years or 20 years 

ae aie assassination of President Kennedy, and you are told 

by alae who worked for the Agency that Oswald was a CIA agent 

and = already were ἀνε θα ἐν ὁ Εἰ εἰ with the actions of the 

Agency and you are told this in 1964 and yet it takes four 
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ing the tremendous import and significance of that, and I am 

information to yourself and to your wife. 

43 

years, or two years, after you. had left the Agency, recogniz- 

terribly confused as to why you decided to keep that 

Mr. Wilcott. I was afraid, quite frankly. 

Mr. Dodd. You may have ΞΞ ΠΣ ἢ this as well, Mr. Chair- 

man, and, if. you have, I will drop the question. “But you: 

apparently indicated that you feel there was a direct connec- 

tion between the Bay of Pigs operation and the assassination 

of the President. Did you cover this ground? Did you want 

to do this or intend.to proceed with that line of questioning? 

Mr. Goldsmith. I did not intend to.get into that area. 

Mr. Dodd. Just one second, then. 

Mr. wilcott, maybe we can expedite this somewhat by ask- 

ing you this: Do you have any first-hand knowledge or infor- 

mation as to a link between the failed Bay of Pigs operation 

‘and the assassination of John Fitzgerald Kennedy? 

Mr. Wilcott. No, sir. 

sid Dodd. I have no further questions. 

sic, πο πνεῖ: In the cenvetsations which you have 

described occurring within a period of one, two or three 

months αὐτάν the assassination with other CIA employees and 

officers, did they suggest in those conversations to you that 

their employment, the CIA's employment, of Oswald had any 

relation to the assassination or only that it related to the 
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~> 

| 
1 | events you have already described -- namely, the training of 

{ ᾿ 
᾿ : 

| him in Atsugi in the Russian language and the sending of him 

tw to Russia and using of him as a double agent and that sort of | 

dow 

| 

thing? > 

dsr Mr. Wilcott. I am sorry, sir; I lost the thread of your 

question. 

20024 (202) SSN-2345 
oo CIA employees, the six or seven persons who purported to have 

a 

me oho eek ah core Niortai 

1.2::.:::....Ξ-:----..ὕ....--- 

C. 

ἢ. 

ἐν information about the use of Oswald as an agent, did any 

| of those people say anything» to you which suggested that the 

CIA had some role in the assassination of President Kennedy? 

WASHTHGTON , Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

th a .-...--...-- 
ee we ee ee pn ee nn ee te ee 

i ee es ee a ta! ce SA Seem 

. 

x 

neg oe ne he agents ee ewe (a a oe 

Mr. Cornwell. What did they say along those lines? 

Mr. Wilcott. Along those lines they said things like, 

well, that Oswald couldn't have pulled the trigger, that only 

REPORTERS BULELDING, 

| 

| 
| 
| 

| 

β | 
| 

| 

Mr. Cornwell. -In the conversations you had with other | 

| 

| 
| 

| | 

| 
| 
| 
| 

| 

| 

| 
| 
} 

| 
| 

CIA could have set up such an elaborate project and there was | 

UW, 
5 ΞΊ nobody with the kind of knowledge or information that could 

have done this, and this was more in the speculative realm. 

700 7TH STREET, 

Ῥ} 

| 
| 
| 
| 
| 

As far as whee they actually said, they said they were | 

| | 

Havendg trouble with Oswald and that there was dissatisfaction | 

| 

ε.} a 4 ae) with Oswald after he came back from the Soviet Union, and they’ 
| 

7 would say things like "Well, you know this was the way to get 
ἐπ ine 

. As 

ὯΝ: rey we) | 

| rid of him --. to get him involved in this assassination thing | 

and put the blame on Cuba as a pretext for another invasion — 

or another attack against Cuba." | 3 

2 ιν a ee es cre ere ene 

ft tempeteten mE ERSON RESORTING COMPANY, INC. 
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That was the kind of things that people said. How much 

exact knowledge they had it is impossible for me to say. I 

i believe it was more in a speculative realm. 

b> 5:5 

.-...,............. .. ....... -....-........--..---.-.- πο 

en πΞ -  τοῖ τ στ τπΦΠ τς -ς-.- 
fam Mr. Cornwell. At several points in your testimony you 

Mr. Cornwell. The cryptonym -- did you write it down at 

Ε ων stated there were six or seven persons, and on each occa- 

: Ὁ. sion you raised the eeeene of their knowledge as "knew" or. 

ξ ἩἸ ΨΕΝ ‘Apart from the one officer who eT oe that 

: 5. 1 you had paid ere with respect to Oswald's ΠΝ what 

= | | 

Σ | were the other six or seven persons' purported connection 

: 7 with Oswald and the Agency's relation to him. 

: at Mr. Wilcott. They never revealed that to me, eo as 

Ξ 2. far as their ὙΠ with Oswald. 

5 ‘] 

Ξ 13 | Mr. Cornwell. Do you have any knowledge, based upon 

-: i . | 

Ξ' μ᾽} your tenure in Japan, as to who would have trained Oswald in 

τὰ Ξ 5 | the *Qussian language if that occurred? 

=. i | 

* δ. Mr. Wilcott. No, sir. 

᾿ 7 | Mr. Preyer. Let me interrupt. I am afraid we are going 

: | to have to leave to make this vote right now. I will be back 

: | 
; 

᾿ i | in about 10 minutes. - 

= Ἵ (Whereupon, a brief recess wie taken.) 

| | ͵ ᾿ 

panes Mr. Preyer. The committee will resume. Did you have 

WL “τω further questions? 

2 
᾿ 

any point? 

Mr. Wilcott. iI may have, sir, and I can't remember 
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if 

| exactly for sure. It seems to me that I recall jotting it on 

a little pad. that I had δὲ my gate, and I. did that with cryp- 

{ 

ees 
ἢ 
Ζ7ὶ 0 

F i 

| 

| 

| 
1 | tonyms from time to time for something -- we would want to 

‘| check back into their accounting for something. β 

Ξ 5 | Mr. Cornwell. Is there any chance that that record still} 

: | exists? | 

Ξ +f Mr. Wilcott. I doubt it, sir. : 

> | Mr. Cornwell. Your ἜΣ is, you wrote it on a | 

3 | note paid, is that correct? 

: ie Mr. Wilcott. That is true, sir. 

Ξ " Mr. Cornwell. What Σο τὰ τὰ είναι done with such note | 

= β | | | 

Ξ 12 | pads? 
: 

& 14 | Mr. Wilcott. Usually I threw them away at the end of | 

ὃ a: Ἱ ᾿ ᾿ | 

Ξ a the day or once ina while I would put it in -- I had a 

ἐξ ἢ , a 

: ἐς little folder where I kept personal things and it is possible : 

= i 
| 

ed could have out it in there, but certainly it would have been 

a ἢ ΐ Ϊ 

a σ᾿ destroyed when I left. : 

δὰ ' | 

Ξ 2 | Mr, Cornwell. Do you recall whether or not you used that! 

: 4 in the process of looking through the 30-day book you 

= . described? 
| 

, | 
! 

—? Mr. Wilcott. I can't remember, sir. | 

_ εὖ 
' 

} 

See ee mee ἐ 

~ Mr. Cornwell. It was not normally part of your duties 
| i 

or the scope of the knowledge that you routinely acquired on 

your job, as I understand it, for you to know what the 3 
- 

cryptonyms meant; is that correct? 

SRSON REPORTING COMPANY, INC. 
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{ 

Mr. Wilcott. That is correct, sir. 

Mr. Cornwell. However, I take it from the fact that, as 

you describe it, it wasn't always applied, that occasionally 

4... 

No 

ms 

Nr te Re ar Ee rar rt ra ee SP A 

you did learn something about the identities of the persons 

= ‘1 or projects that the cryptonyms referred to; ie nae couvect> 

7 Mr. Wilcott. ‘That is true. | 

Ξ “ἢ ΜΥ. Gocnuelr: When this cryptonym was given to you by 

| | | κὸν 

6 "τ" officer, did any part of it ring any familiar note with 

Ξ | | 7 

: | you? Did you. recognize any part of it, the first two letters 

wi or the last portions of it, as referring to. any geographic 

Ξ a eel or any type οὐδ εν ἐγ oz anything like that? 

: “ Mr. Wilcott. No, sir, not that I can recall. 

τ i ) 

| @ Ξ τε , Mr. Cornwell. Had you ever run into any similar 

Ξ με ecryptonym? 

Ξ al Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 
o Ἷ . . 

Ξ | Mr. Cornwell. In other words, that is, the first two 

᾿ 7 | letters or the last ones would have been the same as this? 

: i3 : Mr. Wileott. Yes, sir; it was a cryptonym that I was 

: | familiar with, that it must have been se least two or three 

- | , 

5 1 | occasions that I had remembered it and it did ring a bell, 

ut 

Φ τ 22 7 Mr. Cornwell. Do you remember anything about it? 

| 2 | Mr. Wileott. Not at this time. I can't remember what 

Φ 253 it was. 

oe τον Mr. Cornwell. All you can recall is that, when you 

th 
ΤΙ 
nM 
τὰ 
if 

ἡ 
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: | 

; | heard it, that was not the first occasion on which you had | 

| | 
seen it or heard it? 

: 

| 
| | 

2 | Mr. Wilcott. That is correct, sir. 

ἮΝ | 

Φ 4 | Mr. Cornwell. Why did you leave the CIA? 

i oes " 

ω» 1 | 
= 2 Mr. Wilcott. My wife and I both left the CIA because we 

~ i 
j i 

; 

ὦ. ; | Became convinced that what CIA was doing couldn't be recon- 

τ ὁ eal to basic principles of democracy or basic principles of 

δι — 
Ξ | 
3s 6 | Mr. Cornwell. Is that the only reason? 

; i : 

= | ; 
= | Mr. Wilcott. The principal reason -- 

= nd Mr. Cornwell. Let me rephrase it. Was there any dispute 

= ἢ | | | 

2 | 
= τ. | between you and the Agency? © 

go | | 
© oe Aa Mr. Wilcott. No, sir. 

= μ | Mr. Cornwell. Did they request that you leave? 

pe i | : 

= } 
5 13 ἢ: Mr. Wilcott. No, sir, they did not. 

g i | | 
a3 if 

; ; 

= 3 | Mr. Cornwell. Did any event cause any disagreement 

= | | | 

un iT | between you and the Agency? 

Σ 1a | Mr. Wilcott. No, sir. 

= ie Mr. Cornwell. Had you done anything or said anything or, 

Ξ 29 || engaged in any activity which became of concern to them? | 

| | | = : | 
τ 21 i Mr. Wilcott. No, sir. I had been involved at one point | 

© fae ἐ 2 : with a group, civil rights group, and they had investigated ! 

᾿ Ι | : 
23 | it and said that there was no wrongdoing on my part as far as 3 

ἢ i 

© 26 this association with the civil rights group. 

2: Mr. Cornwell. What group was it? 

ν΄... a er ee ee ee 

ee i we me ee ee me ee meee eee ee 
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Mr. Wilcott. This was SNIC, the Student Nonviolent 

Coordinating Committee before they became a black Boras group. 
ho 

Mr. Cornwell. What, if any, investigation did the Agency | 

do with respect to that? 
jm 

i.) 

ee ae we te ee ee on nee ere mee oe ete te 

| 
! 
| 

| 
| 

| 
| 

I 
| 

7 ὃ Mr. Wilcott. They called me up to chief of security, | 

2 5 | the agent security, and they interviewed me on the ΤΥ 

eS af.) | | sue | 
sc 7 | that I had had with the group, and then they gave. me a _— 

δι 3 | graph -- in fact, two polygraphs -- concerning my association | 

᾿ 9 | with the group of people that I met with the group. | 

Ξ ! 
| 

2 a Mr. Cornwell. Did they tell you whether or not you 

Ξ | | ra ! 
= ni passed the polygraphs? | 

4) ! | , | | 

= " Mr. Wilcott. Yes, they did. They told me that I had ! 

ΓΝ 
| 

© = 12 i passed both of those. | 

= | a a ! 
= a | Mr. Cornwell. It is your testimony, as 1 understand it, | 

Ξ isu the first time that you spoke about the Oswald agency matter | 

Ξ | : 
| i 

co | outside of the CIA was after you left the CIA; is that : 

ne : 
ὦ 7 | correct? 

| 

ε: | 
| 

Ξ 3 | Mr. Wilcott. That is true, sir. : 

BO 
= 19 | Mr. Cornwell. On that occasion to whom did you speak? : 

- if —— | 

= 0 | Mr. Wilcott. When I first started eee! both my | 

Ϊ 

Σ 

| | 
“ον 1 # wife and I discussed it and we felt that we eee ‘be speak- , 

TIN fe ᾿ 

i ; ἡ | 

& a Za ing out about not only Oswald but some other things. The way | 

23! that we did this Neen ee ene as many people all at once | 

Ὁ ἐς i and we le this would be our best protection, that the 

more people that knew about it, the more protection it would 

- 

ee ee ee eee er a 
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i 

7 for us. 

yo Mr. Cornwell. What type of people were they? 

Mr. Wilcott. Most of the people were involved in the 

civil rights movement or in the antiwar movement in 1968. 
4.- 

[8] 

2 Mr. Cornwell. How many of them were newspaper or maga- 

: ; | zine reporters or pavelved in at least the news business ? 

: “I Mr. Wilcott. | None initially. The first contact I had 

= Ὁ |with any reporter or any newspaper people oe any media people 

᾿ ἔξω with Glad-Day Press. 

: οι Mr. Cornwell. What year was that? 

Mr. Wilcott. That was late '68 or perhaps early 1969. 

WAST HGTONM , | Mr. Cornwell. You had signed a secrecy oath while you 

were employed with the Agency? 

ζ.. Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

Mr. Cornwell. Did you -- at the time you made the deci- 

REPORTERS BUTLDING , 
| 

i eeen to discuss outside of the Agency this matter, did you 

| 
| 
| 

= ἜΣ | 
“ 7 1 focus on the secrecy oath problem? 

= 8 Mr. Schaap. Mr. Chairman, I would like to interpose, I 

= 1? || guess, an objection, although I would like to make it more in 
Ac | | 

5 ; 
: 

a “eo nature of a request, that I have some problems in terms 

| | "" 

pee ty AGE advising my client with respect to possibly self- 

Φ Ls -.- . . ᾽ 7 M 

, wd a incrimination, that I would not advise him to go into ques~- 

| 
| 

| 
' tions of his specific knowledge of the oath and the 

application to what he did other than the fact that he has 

told you, which is a fact, that he did sign the oath; but to. 

εἶ 
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| go into his mental processes as to whether he felt what he was 

Ww then doing related to the oath in a particular way, I would 

4.} request that those questions not be asked on the grounds that 

f 

—_a 

they may violate either his First Amendment rights or his 

| 
| 

| 
| 
| 

| 
| 

| | 
2 Ι 

| 

= 5.1 Fifth Amendment rights, if that would be all right. If you | 

. 4 | 
7 ὁ. | have something -- : 

~ | Mr. Cornwell. Perhaps I can rephrase the question and | 

Ἢ 3. get more pointedly what I need without running into the prob- 

Ἔ 9. lemsthat you see. : 

ἕξ i 
. | τὰ ᾿ Ξε | 
= 1d Did you contact any CIA officer or employee with respect | 

~ mes 

:Σ ἱ | 

Ξ ει to the secrecy oath and discuss with them whether or not you β 

μὴ H | : ἘΝ | | 
τον | 
ὡς —— be permitted to discuss these matters outside of the | 

| 9 a ἰ3 Agency? | 
= 

| 

= Ϊ : : : | 
iz - | Mr, Wilcott. No, sir, I did not. | 

= | 
us 
Ξ S| Mr. Cornwell. To your knowledge, when was the first | 

= ἢ | | 
Sai 1] 

\ 

Ξ ΟΣ τυ cae time at which your extra-agency discussions on this | 

- i | | 

“ If | subject matter came to the attention of the Agency, if ever? | 
a : . [ 

Ξε ΧΟ 
| 

ἊΣ Is ᾿ a ᾿ Ν 
| 

Ξ “yl Mr. Wilcott. I have no idea, sir. ; 

a | | 
Ι 

| 
= 9 | Mr. Cornwell. At what point in time did your discussions | 

| ᾿ 
:ι : 

= } 
| : πεν ἘΝ 

= 0 | outside of the Agency first’ become a matter of publication in | 

| | | | | 

tae vila newspaper or magazine or on. television? | 

Φ ya 2: Mr. Wilcott. In December of 1975, in the little magazine 

called The Pelican at the University of California, and an 

@ = | interview was conducted by a reporter from that magazine. 

ἱ 

' 

Mr. Cornwell. And would that -- at least in part -- : 

ἘΣ 

‘ 

Ἢ 
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; ; + 
1 , 

| 5 would that interview have contained your resume of the Oswald 

Φ 4 | agency matter, your statements about that matter? 

3 | Mr. Wilcott. Very briefly it did, yes, in what was 

| 
| finally published. 

Lo 

| LIAS 
Mr. Cornwell. -fhat-—is; that subject matter, your state- 

} : 

ἢ ment on the Oswald agency natter, (66) printed or otherwise 

‘publicized in a news publication, radio or TV or anything> 

tr 

“ 5 

ων σον τσ τον 
ae an aa cere 

ἢ. ¢ 

OO 

like that on any other occasion? 

, 29002" (202) 55}.-23}.5 Mr. Wilcott. Yes, sir. 

= τ Mr. Cornwell. When was that? 

: n | Mr. Wilcott. On two δ πος occasions, I was on KPOO 

- 2 | Radio in’ San Francisce and I discussed in detail, in guite a 

@ - 13 | bit ἐξ detail, the ee eee and also the incident of the 

Ἐν ἢ 

= τ | case officer contacting me at the window. 

Ξ ral Mr. Cornwell. What year was that? 

2 aes 

: | Mr. Wilcott. That was November of 1977. 

; σι Mr. Cornwell. Last November? | 

Ξ | Mr. Wilcott. Yes. 

in | | ᾿ 

BE 19 doy Mr. Cornwell. On any other occasion? 

i | _ Myr. witeske: on sir; at Oakland Technical High — 

pon 11 | schosi, at the erences of -- the social department asked 

OS | 3 | 

© fa? 30 me if I wanted to speak and I said yes, and 30 I spoke to two 

1. classes xe Oakland Technical High School. This was about, I 

© z+ 3 believe -- about October of 1975. 

Mr. Cornwell. On any other occasions? 

ee ge ee ae ee Re a eS mle a “σ᾿ - 

ee 
" 
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| | 

Mr. Wilcott. Not publicly. I spoke to groups in their | 

| 

| 
| 

4.) I was with the Peace and Freedom Party for several years. 

fos 

1.) 

| 

poems spoke to groups in the Peace and Freedom Party and 

Mr. Cornwell. But your testimony or your statements on 
| 

Ξ 5 | the subject hadn't been made a matter of publicity on any © | 
ov Ι | | ! 

: 5 | other occasion? | 

Ε | “Mr. Wilcott. Not to ae Rou ledae: | 

Σ 3.1 Mr. Cornwell. Has any representative of the Agency or | 

: Se who you believed might be a representative of the 

: io | Agency ever come to you and discussed these matters? ! 

Ξ μι Mr. Wilcott. Not directly, no, sir. | 

3 | Mr. Cornwell. 1 have no further questions. | 

Φ Ξ 19: Mr. eh ἐμὰν ΠΠΘΕΣ our committee rules, a Wilcott, a | 

Ξ | witness is entitled, at the conclusion of the questioning, to | 

: + πε 5 a five-minute statement if he wishes or to jie a fuller . 

ἐν i 
: 

= \s | explanation of any of his answers; 50 that at this time we : 

᾿ 17 | make that five minutes available to you if you care to : 

:- : 
| 

Ξ 18. elaborate or say anything further. : 

: ᾿ Mr. Wilcott. I don't really have anything and maybe I | 

S 2 | would just like to say I think it is time we got this thing | 

__. 2! | eleared up; and 1 think, for the good of the saenees and for | 

© ae 22 the good of the people, I think it is really time that all of | 

| 
, the facts were brought out and the people really get the 

: @ 24 i facts. 

Mr. Preyer. Thank you. We appreciate that, and if at | 

ἢ 
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| any time you think of any further way in which your testimony 

i) 
record or anything of that sort that might be available, we 

4. 

| 

| | 
Φ 2 | ‘ean be corroborated or the name of any other CIA man or any 

: | | 
| nope you will get in touch with us and let us know about it. 

= | Mr. Wilcott. Surely, sir. 

] : 
a ἮΝ Mr. Preyer. Thank you very much and we appreciate you 

ἘΝ 7 Mr. Schaap being with us today, and the hearing will stand 

= 8} in recess. — 
= 

ἢ ie (Whereupon, at 12:55 p.m. the subcommittee recessed. ) 

ὌΝ 
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